
 

GERC/Tariff 

Date:   

 

To, 

Director, 

MPSEZ Utilities Pvt. Ltd., 

Adani House, 

Nr. Mithakhali Circle, 

Navrangpura, 

Ahmedabad – 380009 

 

 

Sub.: Fuel Surcharge for Q4 FY 2019-20 

 

Ref.: E-mail dated 30.04.2020 

          

 

In the context of the above mentioned subject and reference, it is to inform that the 

Commission has specified in the Tariff Order of MUPL dated 30th July, 2019 that “For any 

increase in FPPPA, worked out on the basis of above formula, beyond ten (10) Paise per 

kWh in a quarter, prior approval of the Commission shall be necessary and only on 

approval of such additional increase by the Commission, the FPPPA can be billed to 

consumers.” 

 
However, MUPL has submitted that it would like to recover the FPPPA charges at Rs. 0.25 

per Unit. In this regard, MUPL is directed to recover Rs. 0.20 per Unit as FPPPA charges 

in the billing quarter of Q1 FY 2020-21.  

 

Yours, 

 

 

 

-Sd- 

(Roopwant Singh, IAS)   

Secretary 

Gujarat Electricity Regulatory Commission 

Gandhinagar 
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